Albany ACFE - Newsflash
The Association of Certified Fraud Examiners (ACFE) has issued new Chapter guidelines and asked the Board to consent to specific revised bylaws.  This will affect the Chapter governance structure and the designation of people aligned with the Chapter.

Membership

Only Members or Associate Members of the ACFE can be Chapter Members.  

Those who aren’t Members or Associate Members of the ACFE who want to align themselves with a Chapter can be Affiliates of the Chapter.  Affiliates of the Chapter may not represent themselves to be Members of the ACFE or the Albany Area Chapter of the ACFE, but may represent themselves to be affiliates of the Chapter.  Affiliates of the Chapter have no Chapter voting rights and are not eligible to hold Chapter office.

To determine your classification in the Chapter, please consider the following:

If you paid dues to the ACFE as a Member (CFE) or Associate Member (non-CFE) AND you paid dues to the Albany Area Chapter of the ACFE, you are a Chapter Member.  

If you have only paid dues to the Albany Area Chapter of the ACFE, you are an Affiliate of the Chapter.  For those of you who are Affiliates of the Chapter, the only change is that you now refer to yourself as an Affiliate of the Chapter rather than a Chapter Member.  All other benefits of being aligned with the Chapter remain.

Governance

Officers and Directors of the Board must be either Members or Associate Members of the ACFE.  There must be a quorum present at Board meetings to do Chapter business.  Also, there must be an odd number of people in voting positions.

As a result of these rules, the Chapter leaders have instituted a different Board governance structure to accommodate the above Chapter membership and governance requirements.  This new governance structure will also facilitate getting a quorum at Chapter meetings.

	Position
	Current
	Revised

	Officers
	6
	4

	Training Director
	1
	1

	At Large Directors
	5
	2


